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ALTON - On Friday, March 6  at 7:00 p.m., the public is invited to attend a benefit th

concert performed by the Timbaridge Band.  The local artists will be performing a 
mixture of country music, with all proceeds from the event being donated to Senior 
Services Plus’ Meals on Wheels program.  The event will be held at Senior Services 



Plus’ Alton Center, located at 2603 N. Rodgers Avenue.  Admission for the event is 
$10, which includes refreshments and light appetizers. Doors will be opened at 6:30 p.
m.  Door Prizes will be awarded and a 50/50 raffle will take place.  The Timberidge 
Benefit Concert is sponsored by Jeri Parks of Coldwell Banker Paslay Realtors. For 
more information, call 618-465-3298 ext. 100. 


